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19 October 2022 
 

Helensburgh Public School Grandparents Day 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
We will be hosting Grandparents’ Day on Thursday 3rd November and we are inviting 
students’ grandparents to attend.  
In the event grandparents can not attend, parents or other family members can come 
to the event.  
We are asking for parent volunteers to assist with selling lamingtons on the day. Please 
contact Penelope Stone from the P&C at penelope.stonepandc@gmail.com if you are 
interested in helping.  
What is happening? 
This year there will be a K-2 and a 3-6 assembly as part of the school’s COVID safety 
measures. Also, students will share their class work and grandparents can purchase 
lamingtons and coffee from the coffee van.  
K-2 Assembly 
9:05 am 
Kindergarten to Year 2 student performances in the school hall. 
9:35 am  
Students will show grandparents their work outside the classroom in seated areas near 
the classroom. Grandparents will also have an opportunity to have a look at their 
grandchild’s classroom and there will be a limit of 15 adults in the room at a time.  
Grandparents can buy lamingtons and there will be a coffee van available.  
3-6 Assembly 
10:05 am  
Year 3 to 6 student performances in the hall. 
10:35 am 
Students will show grandparents their work outside the classroom in seated areas near 
the classroom. Grandparents will also have an opportunity to have a look at their 
grandchild’s classroom and there will be a limit of 15 adults in the room at a time.  
11– 11:30 am 
Grandparents are welcome to buy and share a lamington with their grandchild, look at 
student work and visit their grandchild’s 3-6 classroom during the lunch break. Coffee 
will be available from the coffee van. 
I look forward to what will be a fantastic day for the students and our school.  
 
 
Kind regards,  
Ewen Neild 
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